
Progress
Idris, akiyah, 
Ibrahim, Freddie P, 
Freddie J and 
Omar
Achievement
Hoda Riley, 
Mason, Gokturk, 
Kodee, and Sophia  

Reader of the 
month

Mili and Amina 

Children have continued to work hard 
on their multiplication and division 
including working with remainders. 
They have also had a sneak peak at 
our next unit on fractions and 

Children in both classes have enjoyed 
writing persuasive leaflets to convince 
children to join Fawcett primary school. 
We have highlighted our favourite 
features and have collected quotes from 
each other to include in their leaflets.

.

Children designed their own experiment to 
end our unit- Are two ears better than one? 
Wolfson had some fantastic hypothesizes, 
suggesting one ear could be better!

.

The highlight of February has been our trip to the Fitzwilliam 
Museum where children were able to work with a museum 
teacher to develop their observation skills as well as spending 
time enjoying the wider galleries!


